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To whom it may concern, I am writing to strongly object to the proposed of the planning application for a Tea
Hut at Beacholme/ Quarter Deck in Robin Hoods Bay. Myself and my family have been residents for over 33
yrs and we feel this would very much spoil the whole outlook of the bay and the beautiful sea front. We already
have enough eateries/ refreshment on offer.  I hope my views are taken into consideration.
Yours faithfully
Emma Stamp

Comments made by Miss Emma  Stamp of The Haven, Thorpe Lane, Robin Hoods Bay, Whitby, North
Yorkshire, YO22 4RN
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